
 
 

 
Staff at Oakwood Park Grammar School are delighted to report some outstanding outcomes 
for our Year 11 students, who have demonstrated great commitment and resilience 
throughout their GCSE studies.  The examinations were first public GCSE examinations since 
2019, with students experiencing many challenges as a result of the COVID 19 pandemic. 
These challenges make their achievements all the more exceptional. 51% of all grades 
awarded were grades 7 or above, with 28% of all grades awarded at grades 8 and 9. Twenty-
five of our most able Mathematicians also sat an FSMQ in Additional Mathematics with 84% 
gaining grades A to B. 
  
Kevin Moody, Headteacher commented that “The school is thrilled that our students have 
performed so well despite the impact of Covid 19 disruption.  They have shown fantastic 
resilience and with the support of OPGS staff and their families have secured results which 
will allow them to join our Sixth Form or take their place in their chosen post GCSE 
pathway” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


